8/8/2018 Celinaschools.org Mail - High School Girls Soccer

Attachment 3

Celina : :
Jeff Fortkamp <jeff.fortkamp@celinaschools.org>

Bulldogs

High School Girls Soccer
Fri, Aug 3, 2018 at 4:17 AM

Erika Ruhl <ruhlerika@gmail.com>
To: jeff.fortkamp@celinaschools.org
Dear Mr. Fortkamp,
I'am true sorry to say that | am resigning as the JV girls soccer coach. Due to some health problems it has been, and will be difficult for

me to be at all practice and games. | have many doctors appointment ahead of me. Therefore, | feel it is not fair to the girls to have a
coach wha is not there as often and one should be. | am truly sorry for the inconvenience it has brought to the team and your staff.

Sincerely,
Erika Germa
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